
 

Boston Consulting Group 
16 Marcus Clarke Street, Canberra ACT 2600 

13 May 2021 
 

Mr Stephen Palethorpe 
Secretary 
Senate Environment and Communications Legislation Committee 
By email: ec.sen@aph.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Palethorpe, 
 
Boston Consulting Group (BCG) Inquiry hearing 3 May 2021 – Additional question on notice 
 

On 3 May 2021, in my capacity as Managing Director & Senior Partner, I appeared with other 
BCG representatives as witnesses before the Environment and Communications References 
Committee (Committee) in connection with the Australia Post inquiry. Please find on the 
following page our response to an additional question on notice from the Chair of the 
Committee.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Miguel Carrasco 
Managing Director & Senior Partner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Boston Consulting Group 
16 Marcus Clarke Street, Canberra ACT 2600 

 
 

1. What are the differences between the ‘Draft’ report contained in the BCG briefing to 

Australia Post on 20 February 2020 and the final that was handed to government the 

following day, on 21 February? If any changes were made, please specify?  

BCG did not provide a Draft Report to the Board of Australia Post as part of the briefing 
on 20 February 2020. BCG delivered its Report to Shareholder Departments on 21 
February 2020.   




